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Santa Clara County Sheriff’s Office 
Join representatives from the Santa Clara County Sheriff’s Office for a review 
of crime updates from the past year.  

The West Valley Patrol Division of the Sheriff’s Office proudly serves the City of 
Cupertino and is committed to providing progressive law enforcement 
services and maintaining healthy community partnerships.  Deputies provide 
a full range of law enforcement responsibilities to include Patrol, Traffic 
Enforcement, Investigative Services, School Resource Officers, Neighborhood 
Resource Officers, K-9 Services and Special Enforcement assignments.  

Deputies prioritize modern strategies such as community-oriented policing 
and predictive policing, as well as innovative and progressive initiatives 
geared toward enhancing quality of life measures. 

Registration Link: https://bit.ly/32Hl6dA   
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